
 
Newsletter #91, Week of March 29, 2010 

  
The Quilters II Newsletter is published weekly during the season, and monthly during the off 
season, unless otherwise decided from time to time.   
 
The purpose of the newsletter is to provide information, in advance of the Monday meeting, to 
reduce the amount of announcements and discussion at the meeting. Submissions for publication 
in the newsletter can be made through the Newsletter Submission form located in the Members 
Only section of the website. 
 
The normal deadline for newsletter submissions is 5 p.m. on the Thursday preceding each 
Monday meeting. The newsletter will then be placed on the website as soon as possible 
thereafter.  
 
From the Editor of the Week 
 

The last Quiltathon of the season will be held on Saturday March 27th.  Come – bring food - help 
put together quilt tops from the block of the month. Starting time is 9 am. 

 Here’s a good way to start spring cleaning! 

• There will be a Silent Auction on Monday morning, March 29 during the regular meeting.  
Now is the time to get rid of those odd sewing items that seem not to have any use. Bring 
them in a plastic see thru bag.  They will be displayed for the group to look over, members 
will make a bid, and perhaps they will find a new home.  Proceeds of the auction will go 
to the purchase of supplies for Quilters 2. 

The Charity quilts will be ready for distribution on Monday.  There were over 80 quilts made this 
season.  Julie will have a list of charities to receive quilts and will need volunteers to deliver the 
quilts.  If you have a couple of hours, this is a very rewarding experience. 

• This is the last newsletter of the season.  Beginning in April it will be published only once 
a month.  It has been my pleasure to keep you informed of the activities of Quilters 2.   

Have a wonderful summer – see you next fall.  

Billye Reynolds  

 

From the Members 



 
Beth Arens will be taking our picture, Monday, March 29, at 10:30 a.m.  
 
Joan Lichtenberg 
 

This is the last newsletter of the season. Beginning in April, the newsletter will be published on 
the 15th of the month. The deadline for submissions will be the 10th. Adrienne Bortell will be the 
“Newsletter Momma“ until weekly publication resumes in November. 

Frank Fuqua 

  

 


